
Dear Students, 
  
The Office of Financial Aid would like to tell you about the exciting new way to track your Financial Aid Awards! 
You can now log onto the Intranet and look up your financial aid awards. You can see what awards you have, what awards are accepted, and what 
awards are pending. If you were awarded workstudy, you can track how much Work Study you have earned and how much you have remaining. 
To view this information follow these simple steps: 
 
Step 1: Go to www.mckendree.edu and click on "My MCK" in the right hand corner 
 
 

 
 

 

http://www.mckendree.edu/


Step 2: Click on Intranet on the left side of the page. 
 

 
 



 
Step 3: Log into the Intranet with your McKendree username and password 
 
 

 
 

 



Step 4: Click on "My Student Information" at the top of the page. 
 

 
 



Step 5: A drop down screen will appear. Click on "Financial Aid"  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Now you will be able to see all of your Financial Aid for this current school year. For example: 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



You can see the individual grants, scholarships, and loans that you are eligible for. It will also tell you if those awards are accepted. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



You can see how much work study you have earned and how much you have left to earn. You can also see which Financial Aid Documents are 
still needed to turn in. 
 

 

 
  
 

If you have any questions, feel free to call the Office of Financial Aid at 618-537-6828 or just stop by. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Office of Financial Aid 
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